Submission ID: 27252

there appears to be no consideration being made to local communities regarding this vast network of solar panels.Our
village of Brampton and the area near us will be completely surrounded by these unacceptable panels, destroying
farmland and the countryside.There must be better uses on industrial and commercial buildings without destroying our
countryside



